VILLAGE OF HASTINGS-ON-HUDSON, NEW YORK
BOARD OF TRUSTEES
PUBLIC HEARING
MARCH 7, 2006

A Public Hearing was held by the Board of Trustees on Tuesday, March 7, 2006 at 8:00 p.m. in
the Meeting Room, Municipal Building, 7 Maple Avenue.

PRESENT: Mayor Wm. Lee Kinnally, Jr., Trustee Michael Holdstein, Trustee Bruce
Jennings, Trustee Marjorie Apel, Trustee Peter Swiderski, Village Manager
Francis A. Frobel, Deputy Village Attorney Marianne Stecich, and Village Clerk
Susan Maggiotto.

CITIZENS: Five (5).

Mayor Kinnally declared the Board in session for the purpose of conducting a Public Hearing
in accordance with the legal notice that appeared in the March 3, 2006 issue of The Rivertowns
Enterprise to consider the advisability of adopting Proposed Local Law No. 1 of 2006 adopting
the Senior Citizen/Disabled Rent Increase Exemption.

Mayor Kinnally: This being a public hearing, | would ask anyone who wishes to speak either
in favor of, or in opposition to, the proposed local law please to come forward, give your name
and address for the record.

This matter was the subject of discussions on at least two occasions. Our senior advocate is here.
We have had input from her, and from the Manager and from the Deputy Village Manager about
the scope of the project and the impact that it will have not only on our citizens but also on our
budget.

Hearing no comment, Mayor Kinnally asked for a motion to adjourn the Public Hearing.

ADJOURNMENT

On MOTION of Trustee Apel, SECONDED by Trustee Jennings with a voice vote of all in
favor, Mayor Kinnally adjourned the Public Hearing at 8:05 p.m.



